Steam Mills Primary News

Thank you for supporting Children In Need today -
we will announce the total raised next week.

A huge thank you also for supporting our Book
Fayre. Your generosity means that the school is
able to purchase a wonderful £350 worth of
books!

This week, the Local Authority came into school to
review our Safeguarding procedures.

The school’s practice was identified as

being very good. If you have any

concerns regarding Safeguarding,

the Designated Safeguard

Lead for the school is Mrs Scoles.

17th Nov
20th Nov
239 Nov
25t Nov

Dates for your diary

Meeting for volunteers for Xmas Fayre — 2.45pm
Non- Uniform Day — donations of Tombola prizes
Shoebox items deadline

Class 3 visit to Birmingham Museum

4"h Dec  Beauty and the Beast Panto
(in school)

4"h Dec  Xmas Fayre — 1-3pm

14/15/16" Dec School Productions

17th Christmas parties

18th Dec Carol Service at Forest Church

18th Dec End of term
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